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2 June 2017

Steven

By email: fyi-request-5927-0e39ab4b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Steven
Official Information Request — Fire appliances: cascade / movement

I refer to your official information request via the FYI.ORG.NZ website, which was received
on 24 May 2017.

You request has been processed under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). The
information you have requested is not yet held by the New Zealand Fire Service
Commission (NZFS), as no decisions have yet been made about the appliance
movements that will take place once the MAN Type 3 appliance roll out recommences. In
those circumstances, a decision has been made to decline your request under section
18(g) of the OIA.

If you are dissatisfied with the decision made on your request, you have the right to seek a
review through the Office of the Ombudsman in accordance with section 28(3) of the OIA.
Information about how to seek a review is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Leigh Deuchars
Director, Office of the Chief Executive
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